
University Committee on Academic Computing and Communications 
Statement on Senate Regulation 542* 

The University Committee on Academic Computing and Communications finds that Senate Regulation 
542 does not preclude providing, at the instructor’s discretion, access to electronic resources for 
students with an intent to complete the course.  Students on the waiting list, enrolling through 
Extension, or making up incomplete grades are among those an instructor may decide to grant, 
individually or by category, access to selected course resources. 

- Approved by the University Committee on Academic Computing and Communications (UCACC)  
June 3, 2016 

                                                           
* UCACC is charged to “render timely advice to the agencies of the Academic Senate and to the President 
... concerning the acquisition, deployment, and support of computing and communications technologies 
and related academic and technology policy issues ..." [Senate Bylaw 155]  The statement has not been 
reviewed by the Academic Council and may not be cited as Academic Senate policy unless Council 
formally approves it. 

http://senate.universityofcalifornia.edu/manual/rpart2.html#r542
http://senate.universityofcalifornia.edu/manual/rpart2.html#r542
http://senate.universityofcalifornia.edu/manual/blpart2.html#bl155
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